
  

 

   

 
Copy to:  Cllrs: Doug Taylor, Achilleas Georgiou, Bernie Lappage, Krystle Fonyonga  
 
Dear Councillor, 
 
On Thursday 20th April, a Member Appointment Panel, which included Cllrs: Doug 
Taylor, Achilleas Georgiou, Bernie Lappage & Krystle Fonyonga, agreed to the 
appointment of Ian Davis  to the post of Chief Executive. 
 
Under the terms of the Local Authority (Standing Orders) Regulations 2001 the 
appointments are subject to there being no objections from any Member of the 
Executive.  In order to comply with the Regulations I am required to formally notify 
Members of their right to object to the appointment. 
 
May I ask you to notify me of any comments you may have by Friday 28th April.  If I do 
not hear from you by that time I will assume that you are in agreement with the 
appointment. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Melissa Keating 
On behalf of 
 
Asmat Hussain 
Assistant Director Legal & Governance Services 
 

Cllrs.  

Cllrs. Daniel Anderson 
 Yasemin Brett 
 Alev Cazimoglu 
            Dino Lemonides 
            Ayfer Orhan 
            Ahmet Oykener 
            Alan Sitkin 

 

Please reply to : Asmat Hussain 
Assistant Director -Legal & 
Governance Services 
Civic Centre 
Enfield 

 

 

 

 

E-mail  : Asmat.hussain@enfield.gov.uk 

Phone  : 020 8379 6438 

Textphone  :  

Fax  :  

My Ref  :  

Your Ref  :  

Date  : 21
st
 April 2017 


